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Schools should be concentrating on education and teaching children how to think. Indoctrination 

of any kind should be totally outlawed. Parents should always have the responsibility for their 

child's behaviour, sexuality and morality. In my opinion, the material being taught is disgusting and 

nothing short of "child grooming. 


